BOROUGH OF HAWTHORNE
OFFICE OF THE BOROUGH ADMINISTRATOR

445 | AFAYETTE AVENUE, HAWTHORNE, NEW JERSEY O7506-2551
(TEL) 973-427-1168 (FAX) 973-427-2320

Administrator

Eric Maurer

TO: Elberon Avenue Residents
FROM: Eric Maurer, Borough Administrator
DATE: June 28, 2017

RE: 2017 Road Improvement Program/Tree Removal on Elberon Avenue

Dear Residents:

The Borough’s contractor 4 Clean-Up Inc. has hired Downes Tree Service to prune and remove trees
as part of the 2017 Road Improvement Program.

Tree removal (mostly on the dead-end side of Elberon) will start tomorrow, Thursday June 29®, and
continue through Saturday the 1% of July. The dead-end side of Elberon will be temporarily closed
between 7am — 4pm while tree work is being done.

The determination as to which trees would be removed was made by the engineer in consultation
with the Hawthorne Shade Tree arborist. The trees selected would be compromised and unsafe
upon doing the curbs, sidewalks, and road, and therefore are being removed. In some cases, the
trees are in poot health.

Please move your vehicles before 7am so that the work can progress smoothly and safely.

If you have any questions regarding the Road Improvement Program, please call Alex Bushong of
Boswell Engineering at 201-681-5594. )

Thank/,you.
(. )
LN
Eri¢ Maurer
Borough Administrator



